
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (March 20, 2020) - Port Authority’s Board has canceled its March 
meetings.

Committee meetings had been rescheduled for 8:30 a.m. on Friday, March 27, 2020, after 
which the Board was expected to hold its regularly scheduled meeting.

The next committee meetings are scheduled for 8:30 a.m. on Thursday, April 16 , 2020, 
with the full Board next scheduled to meet at 9:30 a.m. on Friday, April 24, 2020.
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